
Hazard Mitigation Update Planning 

The Warren County Emergency Management Agency, in association with Boonslick Regional 
Planning Commission, is beginning the process of updating the county’s Natural Hazard 
Mitigation Plan.  The purpose of the plan is to reduce or eliminate long term risk to the people 
and property of the county from the effects of natural hazard events. This approach will ensure 
that the county’s local governments remain eligible for all possible disaster recovery assistance.   

A Hazard Mitigation Planning Committee kick-off meeting will be held at the Warren County 
Administration Building, 101 Mockingbird Lane, Warrenton, Room 103; at 10am on March 
30th.   
 
All incorporated municipalities and school districts within the county must participate in the 
planning process and formally adopt the updated plan. The general public is invited as well. 
 
 


